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Home Learning: 

Home learning consists of reading Maths and 

curriculum-themed projects. 

Reading 

Reading is key to everything your child will do in 

school. At Charleton, we want our children to be 

confident readers and love books. Your support 

with reading is essential. This week your child will 

bring home their home/school reading diary. 

Children are expected to read at least four times 

a week with a parent. Please record the name of 

the book your child has read and the pages they 

have read. 

Home Learning  

 

Play costumes 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear all, 

What a lovely sunshine-filled week it has been in Goodshelter! 

 

On Monday our class were very excited because we got to go over to Thurlestone Primary 

School for an afternoon of multi skills. We got on the bus and picked up West Alvington 

on the way. When we got there we had lunch with all of the other children and then we 

were able to play with them as well. After lunch we got into different groups along with 

the other schools and had lots of different activities that we had to complete such as 

hockey, football and netball. It was a great afternoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been in full swing with play practice this week and it is looking amazing! We have 

had a lot of run-throughs and very excited about it. 

 

As historians year 1 and 2 learnt about Rosa Parkes this week and what she did to change 

history. We watched a lot of videos about her life and what she did on the bus. We then 

had a go at writing a fact file about her life using the information that we had learnt.  

 

As global citizens this week we have been thinking about what Jewish people do for charity, 

we have been thinking about how we can care for others and they do this through charity. 

During the festival Sukkat, they have a special box to put money in and then choose who 

that money will go to.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Alen 
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Storm- for her excellent effort in play rehearsals 

 

George- for showing that value of respect by always being polite 

 

Attendance  
Our attendance target is 98% 

Last week’s attendance was 96% 

Let’s try and improve next week! 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 5th July – Sports Day 

Wednesday 12th July – Whole School Performance 

Monday 17th July – Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 19th July – Parent Consultations 

Thursday 20th July – Leavers Service at St Marys Church Charleton, 2pm 

Thursday 20th July – Last day of term 

 

 

 

 


